Emergency PG&E Work on Tiburon Boulevard

Crews from PG&E have closed a lane of Tiburon Boulevard at Stewart Drive for emergency repairs to their
infrastructure today 5/13.

There is one-way traffic control on Tiburon Boulevard between Stewart Drive & Trestle Glen Boulevard.
The traffic control will remain in place until further notice.

Tiburon is working with PG&E to expedite reopening of the road ahead of peak commute hours, however
motorists should anticipate delays this afternoon and potentially into the evening.

Further updates will be provided as they become available.



